
Megan Fu - RE: Port Macquarie Base Hospital Expansion Modifications 

  

Megan 

I have reviewed the modified drawings and can advise that no issues of concern are raised with 
the proposed changes 

Please call if you have any questions. 

Regards,  
  
 
Dan Croft 
Group Manager Development Assessment 
  
Port Macquarie-Hastings Council 
PO Box 84 
PORT MACQUARIE NSW 2444 
(02) 6581 8628 
0439 818 621 
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To:    'Megan Fu' <Megan.Fu@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    4/16/2013 1:18 PM
Subject:   RE: Port Macquarie Base Hospital Expansion Modifications




